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Grand Knight Chris Nsor 994-1985 
 asukokim@ca.rr.com  
Chaplain Fr. Binh Nguyen 826-0760 
 frbinh@sticypress.org 

Deputy Grand Knight Paulo Morales 761-4287(H) 296-8360(C) 
 pmmorales7@yahoo.com  
Chancellor David Dunn 252-3588(C) 
 Dadunn528@yahoo.com 
Warden Jorge Rodriguez (562)865-7090(H) (562)522-8342(C) 
  morenokids82@gmail.com 

Recorder  David Hallum (562)235-3588(H) (562)235-3588(C) 
    David_hallum@msn.com 

Financial Secretary Michael Mercer 821-4276 
 Mmercer38@gmail.com 

Treasurer Bill Mead (562)865-0450(H) (714)349-8538(C) 
 willyme@aol.com  

Advocate Bobby Velasquez PGK, PFN, PDD, DM 816-5037 
 Bvl7cpo@gmail.com 

Inside Guard Curtis E. Fuller 615-0733(C) 
 circlehook55@att.net 

Outside Guard Anthony Bucag 620-9326(C) 
 abucag@yahoo.com 

1 Year Trustee William J. Serb III PGK* 826-6029 
 Serbthe3rd@att.net 

2 Year Trustee Rolando Arenz DD, PGK* (562)708-0258 
    rollya@verizon.net 

3 Year Trustee Richard Tkach PGK* 829-7289 
    Tkman9291@aol.com       

Lecturer Irvin Cuevas (562)594-8081(H) (310)480-8281(C) 
 irvcuevas@gmail.com  

Field Agent Mark McEniry FIC (562)493-3394(W) (562)682-3394(C) 

 Mark.mceniry@kofc.org 

District Deputy Rolando Arenz DD, PGK (562)708-0258 
 rollya@verizon.net 

* Note*  

These Knights are designated as Alternate Delegates, their duty is to fill in for the 

GK or DGK when they are unable to carry out their duties such as attending 

meeting.   
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Carlos Chavez PGK     Earl Smith PGK     Lou Fezza PGK 

Victim’s of shooting at Kansas City Chiefs Parade 
 

 

David Dunn (recovering from surgery)Dan Rozak (healing from surgery) 

Dr. Paredes Modesto (health issues)     Robert Escobar     Don Gargiulo PGK      

George Kubeck      Al Castellano      John Oliver      

 George Limar     Mario Bica (paralysis)     Sam Gloriso (kidney failing) 
 

 

Toni – Wife of PGK Carl Cholewinski (recovering from Surgery)    Mario Hawthaway (sick) 

Gerri Ford (recovering fromsurgery) – Rick Tkach PGK’s Friend 

Martha Wilcox (severe cancer) – Friend of Arline (Decon Jerry’s Bible Study) 

Mike Montez (double lung transplant) – George Del Hierro’s Friend 

Bob Serb (chemotherapy for cancer) – Bill Serb PGK’s Brother 

Rose – Carlos Chavez PGK’s Wife      Kelly Ann Ford-Harris (breast cancer) 

           Sherel Pringle, Vernon Woods Jenny Hayden, Kevin Duronslet (bone cancer), Gary Woods, 

Patricia Cambel (stroke), Kathy Albright, Ed Pajario (colon cancer) 

 - Lloyd Duronslet PGK’s Family & Friends 

Jim Mangrum, Linda Alder - Family & Friends of John Oliver 
 

Reminder – To have anyone placed on this list you can send information to our 

Grand Knight or directly to our Bulletin Editor 

 

 

 

   Sick & Distressed 



 

 

 

 

        
Dear Brother Knights, 

 

 I Hope all of you are doing well, staying strong in your Catholic faith, and praying always 

especially during the Lenten season. As we all know, Lent is the time to reexamine ourselves and see 

where we need to grow in our spiritual journey. 

  

 Thanks to all the brother knights who continue to help in making our council’s events 

successful. I honestly appreciate all the knights and their families who have gone out of their way to 

make our council meet its fraternal obligations. As knights, we strive to live in accordance with the 

precepts of the Catholic Church in addition to our fraternal principles. Let us continue to work 

together and serve the needs of others. 

 

 This month, we will continue with our Fish Fry, through Friday March 22, 2024. We are also 

selling raffle tickets for the Hyatt Vacation Resort Club located in Escondido, California. All these 

will help raise funds for our council.  Please consider getting at least two raffle ticket booklets to sell.  

Remember that we will need everyone’s help. It would be highly appreciated if you can sign-up for 

two or more shifts. 

   

Remain blessed. 

Chris Nsor 

  
 

 

Grand Knight 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 [Truck – Boat – Rv – Trailer – etc.] 

To Your Council 
We (Your church) get the funds – You get the write off 

  (714) 768-2757 

 

 

 



 

February Meeting 

                       Onofre Lu 

$20.00 

 

 March Meeting = $30.00 

  

          March Meeting = $90.00 

 

  

 

                   For God So Loved the World 
 

John 3:16 “For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten son, that whoever believeth 

in Him shall not perish but have everlasting life. 
  
 Dr. Alfred Barney Smith was a song writer. Born November 8 1916. In his lifetime he wrote 

over 500 Christian songs. In 1938 he had the opportunity to hear several evangelists of the time tell 

their stories about how they felt music drew souls to the Cross. They talked about how those songs 

were written, and the stories behind them. That afternoon he dedicated his life to the ministry of 

music. His education included Juillaird School of music, Moody Bible Institute and Wheaton 

College. 
 

 A short story about how one of his songs was written. He was traveling home from a class 

one day and began to have this song humming around in his head but was stumped on the last line. 

When he arrived home he got on his piano and inserted the line “Wonderful His love to me” and a 

song was born. To this day one of the all-time favorites of many. 
 

For God so loved the world He gave His only Son 

To die on Calvary from sin to set me free 

One day He’s coming back 

What glory that will be 

Wonderful His love to me 
 

Happy Easter Everyone 
    

NSS 

 

 
.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   We support him financially as 

   well as in our Prayers 

 



 

 

 

  

Dear Brother Knights, 
 

 The month of MARCH! Well, we aren’t rightly “marching” off anywhere nor are we 

celebrating the Roman god of war, “Mars,” for whom the month is named for…but, we do have a 

number of activities that we do want to “march” ourselves and take part in. 
 

Friday, March 1st, 5:00 PM 
This is our Annual Fish Fry that will take place in the Parish Hall. Please come out and help as we 

prepare and serve meals to members of the parish and the community that come out to dine.  Please 

remember to sign up to help with the event or just call our Grand Knight and let him know you can 

come out and help.  For those than cannot be there to help, please DO come by and help support our 

Council’s event by buying a meal for friends and family. 
 

Saturday, March 2nd, 7:00 AM 
HOPE food distribution in the main parking lot of St. Irenaeus Church/School. Please come out and 

show your support for the HOPE program as they provide food to the many, in the community. 
 

Tuesday, March 5th, 6:30 PM 
Our council will be serving refreshments for the “Lenten Mission,” that will take place at St. 

Irenaeus Church. 
 

Wednesday, March 6th, 7:00 PM 
Council planning meeting, in classroom #7, at St. Irenaeus Elementary School. 
 

Friday, March 8th, 5:00 PM 
Our Knights of Columbus Annual Fish Fry that will take place in the Parish Hall. Please come out 

and help as we prepare and serve meals to members of the parish and the community that come out 

to dine.  
 

Wednesday, March 13th, 5:30 PM (Social)/7 PM (Meeting) 
The meeting will be in the ED. Building. There will be a light snack, prior to the meeting. 
 

Friday, March 15th, 5:00 PM. 
KofC Annual Fish Fry, in the Parish Hall. 
 

Saturday, March 16th, 7:00 AM 
HOPE food distribution in the main parking lot of St. Irenaeus church/school. Please come out and 

show your support for the HOPE program as they provide food to the many, in the community. 
 

Friday, March 22nd, 5:00 PM 
Our Annual Fish Fry, in the Parish Hall. 
 

[Continued on Page 11] 



 

 
 

Dear Brother Knights, 

 

 Our third Lenten Fish Fry just concluded on March 1st. Dinners this year include fish & 

chips, cole slaw, cookies and a drink. I hope to see you all there the next 3 Fridays in March, either 

working behind the scenes or treating your family and friends to dinner.  

 

 In addition to the fish dinners, we will be having a Vacation Raffle for 3 nights at Hyatt 

Vacation Club, Escondido, for check-in on Sunday May 19h, and check-out on May 22nd. Ticket 

prices are only $5 per ticket, or 5 for $20. If you didn’t pick up some tickets at our last member’s 

meeting, they will be mailed to you.  If you need additional tickets, please contact Rob Johnson at 

(310) 962-2838.   Tickets and money can be returned at any of the remaining fish fry’s or mailed no 

later than March 15th to be assured they will be added to the hopper.  

 

 Does anybody want a Knight’s jacket or shirts?  Please check out our Bulletin advertisers 

on the back cover of our Council Newsletter. ALBA Professional Embroidery is the place to get 

them. Call Luci Alba or drop by her store in Huntington Beach, right off Gothard St & Edinger Ave. 

 

 If you haven’t met with our Insurance Field Agent, Mark McEniry, please give him a call 

to find out all the benefits you have available through the Knights. He has been a Field Agent with 

the nights for the past 14 years and will be retiring this year. If you have joined our Council within 

the past couple years, or haven’t spoken to Mark recently, you likely have benefits you don’t know 

about. Please give Mark a call at (562) 493-3394.  Email: Mark.Mceniry@kofc.org 

 

 Please join us at the next Members Meeting on Wednesday March 13th, beginning at 6:30 in 

the Parish Hall. 

 

Vivat Jesus ! 

 
Financial Secretary 

mmercer38@gmail.com 
 

mailto:Mark.Mceniry@kofc.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Ray Richmond 714-827-4206 



 

 

 

 
  

  

1st H.O.P.E. FOOD BAGGING 7:00 AM 

1st FISH FRY 5:00-8:00 PM 

2nd H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

5th LENTEN MISSION (Council to Provide & Serve Refreshments) 7:00 PM 

6th PLANNING MEETING – Rm7 7:00 PM 

8th FISH FRY 5:00-8:00 PM 

10th DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS 

12th 4th DEGREE MEETING 7:30 PM 

12th COUNCIL’S 40th ANNIVERSARY 

13th MEMBERSHIP MEETING – Ed Building 7:00 PM 

15th H.O.P.E. FOOD BAGGING 7:00 AM 

15th FISH FRY 5:00-8:00 PM 

16th H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

17th “ST. PATRICK’S DAY” 

22nd FISH FRY 5:00-8:00 PM 

24th “PALM SUNDAY” 

28th CHAPTER MEETING 7:00 PM 

29th “GOOD FRIDAY” 

31st “EASTER SUNDAY” 

 

 

 

3rd PLANNING MEETING – Rm7 7:00 PM 

5th H.O.P.E. FOOD BAGGING 7:00 AM 

6th H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

9th 4th DEGREE MEETING 7:30 PM 

10th MEMBERSHIP MEETING – Ed Building 7:00 PM 

20th H.O.P.E. FOOD BAGGING 7:00 AM 

16th H.O.P.E. FOOD DISTRIBUTION 7:00 AM 

25th CHAPTER MEETING 7:00 PM 

27th H.O.P.E. DINNER DANCE TBA 
 

 



 

 
 

My Dear Brothers, 

 

 As some of you know, I have been away for a few weeks due to some really very minor 

surgery that I had been putting off for a very long time.  The recovery has been more than I expected 

and has given me an opportunity to slow down, to accept help and to be humbled in what I can and 

can’t do.  It has also given my family more of an opportunity to serve me in a corporal way. 
 

 It has also given me more time to pray and I have tried not to waste all of that extra time.  I 

love the moments when I can sit quietly in the presence of Christ and pray. For that extra time and 

for the healing, I give thanks to God.  I pray in the morning for those in the world who have passed 

away overnight and for the souls in purgatory. I pray for our Pope, Bishops and Priests and for my 

Brother Knights and your needs and intentions. 
 

 Our lives move in seasons. At the moment, I am not in a Season where I can help my 

brothers physically.  But by the grace of God, when I am in better health I will be able to continue to 

serve with my Brothers and be the hands and feet of Christ to our Parish and community. 
 

 I encourage you to always keep in mind that when the seasons change and when you find 

yourself able to serve that you know that your Brother Knights are here and look forward to seeing 

you.  Don’t let absence keep you from returning. 
 

 To my Brother Knights serving Shrove Tuesday, Fish Fry and the Lenten Mission 

refreshments, your work and sacrifice of time does not go unnoticed and unappreciated.  Thank you! 

May God richly bless you and re-kindle 
 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

 

David Dunn 

Dadunn528@yahoo.com 

WE4-39-1-10 “Antelope” 

 

 

 

A special Happy Birthday to Ray Richmond, who turns 95 on March 22nd 

Deacon Del Davis 3/5 Derek P. Duronslet 3/21 Ken Harper 3/21 

Ray Richmond 3/22 Robert Saliba 3/25 Thomas Saliba 3/25 

Robert Oftana 3/25 Jesus Manansala 3/28 Brian Nguyen 3/29 

  Dr. Quirino Diacajo 3/30 

mailto:Dadunn528@yahoo.com
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Sunday, 24th.              Palm Sunday 
 

Sunday, March 31st.           Easter Sunday 
 

 Let ALL of us help support the Fish Fry dinners by telling a friend and/or a neighbor 

and even bringing your families for a well cooked evening meal!  Until next time Brother 

Knights, stay well and serve well! 

 

Paulo Morales 

 

 

Deputy Grand Knight 

 

 February brought a special speaker from the Life Center “Walking with Moms”, Megan 

Morris. She spoke at three masses and after words met parishioners outside. We are blessed to have 

her and an integral part of the Pro-Life ministry. 

 

 The Knights are supporting four Pro-Life centers this month and continue to support the 

efforts of various Pro-Life activities. 

 

 We all pray that Life will be respected from birth to natural death. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Curtis Fuller  

Pro-Life Chairman  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill Serb PGK     Dante Garcia     Jorge Rodriguez     Curtis Fuller 

Jerome Costa     Bobby Velasquez PGK, PFN, PDD, DM 

Louis Bloch     Pablo Nowell     Rob Johnson     Dave Skorpinski 

Tom Cramp     Paul Newman     Arthur Castro     Anthony Uy 

George Del Hierro     John (Jack) Muellerleile     Frank Faecke 

Rick Tkach PGK     Bill Mead 
 



 

                        

GLENDALE WINTER WONDERLAND 

Continued from February Bulletin 

By Frank Faecke 

  

 Nearby was a glass-enclosed replica in miniature of an American West town complete with 

wooden buildings, animals, and small human figures. The next treat was a bench on which one or 

two could sit next to an enormous photograph of a Moab arch. A green screen behind the bench 

allowed the occupant(s) to appear in a series of hair-raising adventures and wild rides, such as a 

runaway stagecoach, canoe bouncing up and down in rapids, or being part of stampeding buffalo. I 

tried it first. I could see myself projected in the rides as I flapped my arms and enjoyed the journey. I 

was rewarded with my photograph on one of the rides. Of course, Renee and Julie sat on the bench 

for the same thrill rides, as Andrew stood bravely beside them! 

 

 There weren’t nearly as many of the Gene Autry collected memorabilia exhibited. I 

remembered Autry had one of the most extensive Western collections from different movies and 

fellow actors over the years. I did photograph Andrew in front of Gene Autry’s glass-covered exhibit 

with his outfits, guns, and pictures from his numerous family friendly movies. 

  

 Another room held “Art of the West.” It had many pieces from New Mexico, such as a life-

size carving of a very thin Jesus on a wooden cross, a painting of Jesus on a cross with indigenous 

men below it, some wearing masks. Clear glass protected a totem pole fashioned from thirty or so 

neatly folded Native American blankets which were stacked on a heavy wood base. There were also 

carved Santos (saints). (My dad learned how to carve them from Delfin Romero, a retired carpenter 

from the Zia Company, during the years my folks lived in New Mexico.) A magnificent replica of 

Our Lady of Guadalupe hung on the wall with St. Juan Diego and others below her 

. 

 There were several Indigenous protest photographs and stories in another area that presented 

what they suffered. A map of California listed every Indigenous tribe and its location. I did wonder 

how balanced the exhibit was, because I couldn’t find a positive story about St. Junipero Serra. One 

that stands out told of Fr. Serra walking hundreds of miles on an injured leg to present a bill of rights 

for Native Americans to his archbishop in Mexico City to protest their cruel treatment by Spanish 

soldiers. Also, there was no mention of his forgiveness of rebellious Indians who attacked one of his 

missions and brutally killed the priest! A true story tells the whole story. 

 

 Another room contained the history of Sherman Indian School, where Indigenous youth 

were “civilized” and removed from their culture. Photographs showed different classes with their 

activities, such as their powerful and successful football team! 

 

[Continued on Next Page] 



 

 

[  Continued from Previous Page]   

 

 

 A developing exhibit on the history of Griffith Park invited public input on the lands, the 

trails, and the many people involved. A touching display near there profiled Bass Reeves (1838-

1910.) He “was the first African American commissioned to serve as a deputy U.S. Marshal west of 

the Mississippi River. Born enslaved in Crawford County, Arkansas, he was moved to Texas by his 

enslaver, Colonel George R. Reeves, who later forced him into the Confederate Army.” When freed 

after the Civil War, Bass fled into Indigenous territory occupied by Cherokee, Creek, and Seminole 

tribes and learned their languages. After all slavery was abolished, he and his family tried farming in 

Arkansas. In 1875 he was recruited as the first African American marshal due to his knowledge of 

Indigenous people. For 30 years as a lawman Bass Reeves “was widely known as an expert rider, 

marksman, and master of homemade disguises, and is thought to have brought more than 3,000 

criminals to justice.” The 2022 film The Harder They Fall portrayed him, and he may have been the 

inspiration of the fictional hero the Lone Ranger! 
  
 A nearby exhibit had the guns and stories of outlaw John Wesley Hardin, Sheriff John 

Selman, and law Officer George Scarborough. Another exhibit had the long pistol of Wyatt Earp, as 

well as a photograph of him and his contemporaries. Many other guns and their stories were on 

display. 
 

 After a stroll through the Ethnobotanical Garden, complete with waterfall, we climbed up 

stairs to the main level and exited the Autry Museum. Renee drove us to Underwood Family Farms, 

Somis and Moorpark, California where we arrived at 3:02 pm and met Bill and family. 
 

 When paying our entrance fee, I picked up a brochure. It told me, “In 1867 the Underwood 

family began farming the fertile valleys of Ventura County, California. From field to market, 

Underwood has always placed an emphasis on quality and flavor that maintain and replenish the soil. 

The family’s staunch efforts in increasing the use of compost and biological material allow them to 

minimize use of commercial sprays....” 

[Continued Next Month] 

 

 

From: 

Ida & Donald Durensky’s Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Compton Taylor – Louis Fezza – Ted Sacks – Paul Schuster – Michael Bankers  

Gordon Johnson  – Robert Megill – Carlos Chavez – Bobby Velasquez – LaVerne Schuster 

Conrado Sevilla – Earl Smith - Carl Cholewinski – Mark Magyar – Jesse Torres 

Thomas Nagle - Ira Pringle – Don Nadeau - Joseph Lodding – Donald Gargiulo 

Kenneth Peterson - Lloyd Duronslet – William J. Serb III – Peter A. Morales – Virgil Smith 

Rolando Arenz - Richard Tkach 



 

 

  

                                            
 

 

Program Director Paulo Morales – pmmorales7@yahoo.com 761-4287(H) 296-8360(C)   

 Faith Director Frank Faecke – faj8930@sbcglobal.net 768-2757 

   Vocations chairman/RSVP Benjamin Servin – cynthiabenjaminservin@gmail.com (562)805-0501   

   Spiritual Retreats & Devotions Chairman Open  

   Building the Domestic Church Kiosk Frank Faecke – fjf5176@gmail.com 768-2757 

   Sick & Distressed William Serb III PGK – serbthe3rd@att.net 826-6029 

   Holy Hour Kenneth Harper – kennyboy.191@aol.com (562)261-4049 

   Into the Breach Rick Tkach PGK – Tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Bereavement Liaison Rolly Arenz PGK – Rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258 
Community Programs Director Benjamin Servin – cynthiabenjaminservin@gmail.com (562)805-0501  
   Social Activities Chairman George Del Hierro – georgedelhierrio.yahoo.com 488-3241 

   Blood Drive Chairman Rolando Arenz PGK – Rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258  

   Coats for Kids Jerry Pyne – jerrypyne@aol.com 522-0212 

   Wheelchair Mission Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Health Services Chairman Dr. Modesto Paredes – maparedes02@aol.com 248-9183 

   Ride Share Chairman Open 

   Free Throw Contest Chairman   Rolly Arenz PGK – rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258 

   Shrove Tuesday Breakfast Chairman Open 

   Habitat for Humanity Chairman Open 

   Essay & Poster Contest Chairman Rolly Arenz PGK – rollya@verizon.net (562)805-0501 

   Vehicle Donation Chairman Frank Faecke – fjf5176@gmail.com 768-2757 

   Publicity Chairman Irv Cuevas – irvcuevas@gmail.com (310)480-8281 

Life Programs Director Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289  

   Pro-life Chairman Curtis Fuller – circlehook55@yahoo.com 615-0733 

   Special Olympics Chairman Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.co 829-7289 

   Pennies from Heaven Open  

   Novena for Life Open 

   Mass for People with Special Needs Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Special Needs Drive Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

   Mother’s Day Flower Sales Daniel Rozak – tanddan@gmail.com 723-2555 

Family Activities Director Jeff Giacomi – jeffgomi@gmail.com (562)234-9651 

   Food for Families (H.O.P.E.) Kevin Connell – kpconnell1@yahoo.com 821-7576 

   Consecration of the Holy Family Brian Cota – bmnc09@yahoo.com (562)335-0809 

   Family of the Month Bobby Velasquez PGK,PFN,PDD,DM – bvl7cpo@gmail.com 816-5037 

   Family Annual Picnic Jorge Rodriguez – jarodrig@icloud.com (562)522-8342 

   Family Social Night Open  

   Valentine Ladies Night George Del Hierro – georgedelherrio@yahoo.com 488-3241 

   Christmas Party George Del Heirro – georgedelherrio@yahoo.com 488-3241 

   Trunk or Treat Kevin Connell – kpconnell1@yahoo.com 821-7576 

 Louis Bloch – louisbloch@gmail.com (562)229-6040 

   Cub & Boy Scout Chairman Rolly Arenz PGK – rollya@verizon.net (562)708-0258 

Membership Director Vacant  

   Retention Committee Rick Tkach PGK – tkman9291@aol.com 829-7289 

    Bobby Velasquez PGK,PFN,PDD,DM – bvl7cpo@gmail.com 816-5037 

   Phone Captain Louis Bloch – Louis.bloch@gmail.com (562)229-6040(C) 

Bulletin Editor Bill Serb PGK – serbthe3rd@att.net 826-6029 

 

 

mailto:pmmorales7@yahoo.com
mailto:CIRCLEHOOK55@YAHOO.COM
mailto:Louis.bloch@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 714.888-6692 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


